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New	Academic	Year	–	Updates		
August	2019	–	July	2020	
Dance	Classes	at	the	East	
	
	
Dear	Parents	&	Dancers,	
	
After	a	great	deal	of	consideration,	it	is	with	much	regret,	that	we	have	to	announce	that	we	will	not	be	
running	our	Dance	Programmes	at	the	East	for	the	upcoming	new	Academic	Year	beginning	August	
2019	–	July	2020.	
	
We	have	tried	unsuccessfully,	to	build	the	classes	and	unfortunately,	it	is	just	not	sustainable	to	offer	
classes	for	one	or	two	students	and	very	small	numbers.	Sadly	it	appears	there	is	maybe	not	the	same	
interest	in	dance	here	at	the	East.	
	
We	would	however,	like	to	invite	you	to	join	our	classes	at	Woking	Road	on	Friday	afternoon	if	you	are	
a	Tap	student	and	Saturday	afternoons	if	you	are	a	Jazz	or	early	years	Ballet	student.	Presently	the	
timetable	is	as	below	–	As	always,	there	may	be	some	changes	to	the	New	Year	timetable,	but	we	will	
inform	you	of	any	changes	as	and	when	they	occur.	
	
Current	Woking	Road	Timetable:	
	
Friday		
4.30pm	–	Tap	-	Juniors	
5.30pm	–	Tap	Intermediates	
6.30pm	-	TBC	
	
Saturday	
Jazz	
1.30pm	–	Musical	Theatre	Dance	
2.30pm	–	Jazz	Beginners		
3.30pm	–	Jazz	Level	3	
4.30pm	-		(TBC	–	to	become	Jazz	Level	4	in	the	New	Year)	
5.30pm	–	Jazz	Level	5	
	
Ballet	
1pm	-	Primary	
2pm	-	Grade	1	
(9-	4pm	Beginner	Ballet	Grades	up	to	Grade	2	throughout	Saturday	–	For	the	full	weekday	timetable	
available	please	contact	admin)	
		
We	do	apologise	if	this	decision	has	an	impact	on	you	and	for	any	inconvenience	caused.	We	thank	you	
all	for	your	support	up	till	now	and	we	do	hope	you	can	join	us	at	our	Woking	Road	Centre	for	classes	
from	August.	
	
	
Very	best	wishes,	
	
	
Alison	&	Pete	
And	the	Centre	Stage	Team	


